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Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call us at (510) 658-6916.
Sincerely,

P&D Environmental

Paul H. King
President
California Registered Geologist #5901

Cc: Ms. Shari Knieriem, UST Tund
Mr. Harold Tumer
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P & D ENVIRONMENTAL
A Diviston of Paul H. Kiog, Inc.
4020 Panama Court
Qakland, CA 94611

January 16, 2003 (510) 658-6916

Letter 0297.L1

Mr. Amir Gholami

Alameda County Environmental Health Services
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

RE: PROJECT STATUS
Snow Cleaners, Inc.
2678 Coolidge Avecnue
Oakland, CA

Dear Mr. Gholami:

P&D Environmenta! (P&D) has been retained by Mr. llarold Turner to address a request
from your oflice for information regarding the subject site. This letter is written in
response to Mr, Barney Chan’s August 1, 2002 letter. In addition, P&D has been
requested 1o address a November 4, 2002 letter from Ms. Shari Knieriem of the
Underground Storage Tank Cleanup Fund (the UST Fund). 1t is P&D’s understanding
that you have been recently assigned as the new caseworker for this site.

As discussed with Mr. Chan on the telephone, Mr. Tumer has advised P&D that he was
hospitalized for the entire month of October 2002, and as a result has been delayed in
responding to the request for information from your office. As discussed with Mr., Chan,
this information was also provided to Ms. Knieriein during a telephone conversation,

Ms. Knieriem advised that a letter be written to Mr. Chan and a copy of the letter be
provided to her regarding the activities of P&D with respect to preparing a response for
Mr. Chan’s and Ms. Knieriem's letters,

P&D has made copies of the files available at your office, and will address Mr. Chan’s
request for information following review of the docuwments. P&D will also provide
comments on the most recently submitted work plan for subsurface investigation
prepared by others.




